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LETTER DATED 30 MAY 1985 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE

OF EGYPT TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED
TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

 
Upon instructions from my Government, I have the honour to request an urgent meeting of the Security Council on the continued escalation of violence

involving the civilian population in and around Beirut, affecting the safety and security of the Palestinians in the refugee camps.
 

(Signed)  Ahmed T. KHALIL
Ambassador

Permanent Representative
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